
 

 

September 25, 2018 

 

 

Parents & Guardians, 

This year, Holy Name of Mary is using Cash Online only to pay for the various items offered to 
our students.  This includes payment for sub sandwiches, pizza slices and milk orders.  With this 
change in the payment process, we will no longer send food order forms home with students.  
Families will instead, receive e-mail notifications of upcoming orders that are available for 
purchase through Cash Online. 
 
Milk and Pizza Orders will be available for purchase for a 3-month period using 
Cash Online later this week.  Chocolate or white milk will be delivered daily 
to students who order starting Tuesday, October 9.  Pizza lunches will begin on 
Thursday, October 11.   Payment for these orders can be made in two instalments. 
 
Sub Sandwiches will also be available for purchase using Cash Online later this week.  Subs 
can be purchased for a 1-month period and payment must be made in full.  Students have the 
option of ordering a 6-inch ham, veggie or turkey sub on whole wheat bread.   The first sub 
lunch will be on Wednesday, October 10.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions or are having difficulty registering your cash online account, 

please contact Mrs. Lenouvel in the school office at 256-2532. 

 

Online payment for sub, pizza and/or milk orders 

are to be made no later than 

midnight on Wednesday, October 3. 
 

 

HOLY NAME OF MARY 


